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City of Little Rock

Bmce T. Moore
City Hall, Room 203mCity Manager 500 W. Markha

Little Rock, Arkansas 72201. 1427
501) 371- 4510

Fax:( 501) 3714498
w Jltaerook. org
citymanager® littlemckorg

June 4, 2015

Mr. Scott E. Bennett, P. E.

Director

Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department
P.O. Box 2261

Little Rock, AR 72203

Dear Mr. Bennett:

As City Manager, on behalf of the City of Little Rock, I want to express the City' s support
of the redevelopment and improvement of the Interstate-30 Corridor,   including
replacement of the " Fracture- critical" Arkansas River Bridge, using TIGER grant funding.

This will be the first project in Arkansas history to utilize the design-build project delivery
system.   The project is one of thirty-five ( 35) Connecting Arkansas Program projects
funded by a temporary one- half cent sales tax voted in by the people of Arkansas in 2012.

The project will enhance connectivity,  reduce congestion,  increase safety,  improve
navigational safety and mobility with reconstruction of the River Bridge, and promote local
and regional surface mobility.    The Arkansas State Highway and Transportation
Department has worked with local partners and stakeholders during early project
development, and the City looks forward to the opportunity to continue to be involved to
make this a signature project for both Interstate travel and for community development
across the corridor.

Sincerely,

Bruce T. Moore

City Manager






































